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Starting Strong 

As the first month of the year (and today being the lunar new year!), people are looking for 
ways to improve themselves to make the most out of the new year. In the spirit of starting 
strong, we gathered CARP leaders from around the country to join the Curriculum 
Intensive in Los Angeles to share CARP's Principles. It was great having a national level 
meeting with leaders from different chapters to foster a sense of national identity and 
reliance on each other. Read the full story here! 

   

    

The National CARP team is at your service! The Curriculum Intensive brought together 
chapter leaders, local mentors, national staff, and representatives from the National Board 
of Directors for the weekend.  

   

CARP students across the country are dedicated to improving themselves, day by day, and 
to create an environment that encourages improvement in their members.  

We're excited to see how this semester goes! 

   

   
   

 

   

   
   



 

 

 

 

CARP Retreats 

Semester breaks are an ideal time for 
CARP chapters to invest into their 
members and plan for the next semester. 
This winter, we had retreats in almost every 
region. Read about them below: 

Midwest CARP Find Your Purpose 

CARP Las Vegas 7 Day 

CARP Utah Retreat 

CARP LA Turning Point 

 

  

Introducing our Alumni Series: 

Meet Jeffrey Silerio, CARP Las Vegas 
Alumni. He is a role model for service and 
living for the sake of others, principles we 
practice and share in CARP.  

CARP gives people principles worth living 
even after they graduate.  

Read his story here.  

 

 

 

  

   
   

 

   

 

 

2018 Year in Review 

We finished an amazing year! So much 
happened, so many victories, and all of you 
made it possible. Check out our full Year in 
Review below!  

If we missed a major victory, let us know! 
We'd love to share it!  

 

  

   
   

Year in Review  

 

   

 

   

Thank you for supporting our newsletter! CARP supports students to live principled lives. 
One way to do that is to be on top of the planning game. Share your information with us 
to get a free planner! Feel free to share the link with other students and supporters. Click 
below!  

   

CARP Life Planner  

 

   

 

   



 

 

Contact Us! 
   

 

 

 

   

Teresa Rischl, President 

teresa@ carplife,org 

 

Taka Sugawara, Administrator  

taka@ carplife,org 

   

 

 

 

   

Jinil Fleischman, Program Coordinator 

jinil@ carplife,org 

 

Jennifer Pierce, Communications 
Coordinator 

jennifer@ carplife,org 
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